
Tasks Completed During Reporting Period 

The following activities associated with the RFI and IM work at the subject facility were conducted 
between August 21 and September 17, 2014. 
 

 Maintained operation of the ICM system and conducted performance monitoring, including 
effluent sampling for VOC analysis, quarterly water level measurements, and daily system 
flow rate measurements.   

 Completed the August 2014 quarterly groundwater monitoring event during the week of 
August 25-29, 2014.  

 Submitted the Q2 2014 – Interim Corrective Measures Performance Monitoring Report on 
August 28, 2014. 

Difficulties Encountered During Reporting Period 

No difficulties were encountered during this reporting period. 

Summary of Contacts with Local (Community or Public) or Regulatory Groups 
 

Owens Corning received a monitoring well approval letter from DHEC dated August 13, 2014 in 
reference to the RFI Technical Memorandum and RFI Work Plan submitted on June 2, 2014.  In 
these documents, Owens Corning agreed to install one additional monitoring well between wells 
MW-41 and MW-43.  However, prior to proceeding with this work, Owens Corning requested to 
meet with EPA to discuss two issues.  Therefore, this monitoring well approval letter appears 
premature at this time.  No other interactions with the public or with EPA/DHEC occurred during 
this reporting period. 

Projected Work for Next Reporting Period  
 
Owens Corning’s plans for the next reporting period of September 18 through October 15, 2014 
include: 
 
 Continue operation of the ICM system and conduct required performance monitoring. 

 Owens Corning anticipates addressing comments following EPA’s review and comments on 
the RFI Technical Memorandum and RFI Work Plan submitted on June 2, 2014.  

 Continue preparation of the Q3 2014 – Interim Corrective Measures Performance Monitoring 
Report.  

 


